
 75 

 
 

TOWN AUDIT 
 
 
The firm of Plodzik and Sanderson completed the 2013 audit in January of 2014. To 
conserve space in this report the following are excerpts from the audit. The full document 
is available both in printed form and as an electronic file, from the town office and will 
be posted on the town’s website www.plainfieldnh.org 
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